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Posler, Kathryn

From: William Hartsock <hartsock@taxlawfirm.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: Case 956-PA-2022 Pinnacle Peak Doggy Daycare & Pet Spa in commercial area.

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  
Dear Katie: 
 
I am a landlord that owns a commercial condominium right next to the proposed Doggy Daycare & Pet Spa at the 
northwest corner of Pinnacle Peak Road & 74th St. in Scottsdale.  I am opposed to rezoning and making a general plan 
amendment to allow a doggy daycare & pet spa in the middle of a commercial area. 
 
It would be appreciated if you would send me the names, addresses and telephone numbers of all people that are 
currently against the doggy daycare and pet spa.  I'm specifically Interested in the name and telephone number of the 
leader that is currently against it. 
 
Please let me know when the next City of Scottsdale Planning Commission meeting is to be held, and where it will be 
held relating to this project. 
 
Please also let me know the name, address, telephone number of all the City of Scottsdale Planning Commission 
members, as I would write like to write a letter directly to them about the rezoning and proposed general plan 
amendment. 
 
Please let me know when the next City of Scottsdale City Council Meeting is to be held and where it will be held relating 
to this project. 
 
Please also let me know the name, address and telephone number of all the City of Scottsdale City Council Members as I 
would also write like to write a letter directly to them about this matter. 
 
Please let me know the name, address and telephone number of the City of Scottsdale Project Manager for this project. 
 
I will be in Scottsdale this Friday, February 17, 2023, and I can meet with you anytime during the day. Please call me at 
(858) 395-4400 to schedule the best time to meet. Please add this letter to your case file in this matter. 
 
I greatly appreciate meeting with you on this matter. 
 
Thanks, 
 
William Hartsock 
Attorney at Law 
 
 


